
Governing Body, Agenda A: 16
th

 February 2011 
ST. JOHN’S COLLEGE 

 

MINUTES 

 

A meeting of GOVERNING BODY was held on Wednesday 16
th

 February 2011 at 2.00 p.m. in 

the Senior Common Room. 

 

Present:  The President, Professor M. R. Freedland, Professor G.W.J. Fleet,  Mr. N. Purcell, 

Professor K. P. Tod, Professor C. J. K. Batty, Dr. I. J. Sobey, Professor S.J.Whittaker, 

Professor A. Grafen, Dr. A. R. Weidberg, Professor A. J. Parker, Professor F.A. 

Armstrong, The Revd. Dr. E. D. H. Carmichael, Professor S. Elston, Professor P.P. 

Craig, Professor G. J. H. van Gelder, Professor Z. Molnár, Dr. M. Cannon, Professor 

K. Nation, Professor W. Mattli, Professor L.M. McDowell, Professor P. Maini, Dr. C. 

A. Larrington, Dr. A. Hills, Dr. R.M. Harding, Dr. H. Bouman, Dr. M. Stokes,  Dr. A. 

Starinets, Dr. J. Schnell, Dr. T. Burt de Perera, Dr. C. Jeffrey, Dr. J. Snicker, Ms. S. 

Layburn, Dr. M-S. Omri, Dr. H. Skoda, Mr. D. Townsend (MCR President), Mr. M. 

McCormick (MCR Secretary), Mr. D. Messling (JCR President), Ms. N. Weinberg 

(JCR Vice-President), Ms. H. Brooks (JCR Secretary). 

 

Apologies: Dr. J. Ouaknine, Dr. D. Martin, Professor N. P. Harberd, Dr. A. Wright, Dr. N. 

Lübecker. 

ACTION 

AGENDA ‘A’ 

1. Minutes  

 

The minutes of the meeting held on Wednesday 1
st
 December 2010 were approved and signed  

 

2. Ball Steering Committee 

 

The minutes of the meeting of 27
th

 January and the 11
th

 February 2011 were accepted. 

 

The Senior Dean assured Governing Body that anyone sitting examinations would not be required 

to vacate rooms during the College Ball. 

 

3. Educational Policy 

 

The minutes of the meeting of 26
th

 January 2011 were accepted. 

 

The Senior Tutor told Governing Body that the administrative aspects of Collections were not 

running as well as they should.  He reminded Tutors that papers needed to be provided to the 

College Office on time.  If there was no improvement a new system would have to be introduced. 

 

4. Domestic 

 

The minutes of the meeting of 2
nd

 February 2011 were accepted. 

 

5. Any other business 

 

The President outlined the discussions that had taken place during the College meeting he had 

held, with junior and senior members of College, on Friday 11
th

 February, to consider the Tuition 

Fee issue.   


